
 

  Holland Church 

 
 

 

 
     My Life Is in You, Lord 
     Come, Now Is the Time To Worship 
       *Cornerstone 
           *Offering will be taken. 
              *Prayer requests should be placed in the offering plate. 
 

 
Message         “Power of Peace” 
    

   Ephesians 6:15   page 1137 church Bible; 

                       II Timothy 1:7, page 1155,  Exodus 14:14 page 68 

                       Psalm 46:10   page 553 

                       

 

          Hymnal #349 O How He Loves You and Me vss 1,2 
                Hymnal #591 Have Thine Own Way, Lord vss 1,2,4 
                                    
 

 
 
*Children and Worship for young children (ages two and older) will meet the 
storyteller at the back of the sanctuary, go to the Education Wing, have 
their worship time together, and then return to the sanctuary during the 
last hymns. Childcare is available for those 2 years and younger. 
 

 
 



Sunday   
Join us following morning worship for a time of fellowship.   
 
Sunday School will meet at 10:45 in the Education Wing.  There are two 
adult classes and one for children. The children are in Room 10. One adult 
class studies the Sunday School Guide in room 6  The other class in room 11 
is starting a new study book Foundations for Faith. 
 
Consistory will meet at 6:30 p.m.  
 

Men's breakfast will be at 6 a.m.  Join the men of our church with a Bible 
Study to start your week.

The meal will be served from 5:30 p.m. to 6:10 p.m.  Tonight’s menu is pizza 
casserole and cheesy buns. The lesson will be at the tables.  We invite the 
whole family and all ages to stay and participate.   

 
On April 19 at 6 p.m. we will have Bible study and prayer for the Persecuted 
Church with a 6-hour deep dive Bible study.  Snacks and drinks will be 
available. 

The choir will sing during our morning worship. 
 
 Blood Pressure checks will be available before morning worship. 

Our
Thank you to Dick Marolf, the choir, the instrumental quartet, and last but 
not least the accompanist for the wonderful Easter performance. 
 
WinGS (Women in God’s Service) Mission Project for April is the Women’s 
Care Center in Lincoln.  A list of items needed is on the board by the 
collection baskets. 
 
 
 
 



ATTENTION LADIES! 
 Do you like purses, surprises, sweet treats, and fun? That’s just what the 

Holland Church women’s group, WinGS (Women in God’s Service) is 
planning, and YOU are invited. There will be a silent auction of purses, each 
containing a POUND of SURPRISE, as well as sweet treats to eat, and stories 

and laughter to share. Mark your calendars for Sunday, April 28th            
2:00-4:00 p.m. RSVPs are requested by April 21st.                                     
Please call or text Ann Wubbels at 402-540-9952                                            

See you there! 
 

 Our missionaries: Brian and Beth Bruxvoort, Mike and Amber DeBoer, and the 
 P’s (name withheld), J’s (name withheld} 
 
  Eugene Huenink has gotten stronger and will be released into assisted living 
on Friday, April 12 to Yankee Hill Village, room 304,  8401 S 33rd St, Lincoln, 
NE 68516.  This will be a permanent move for Eugene.   Eugene will have the 
same phone number.  His daughter, Bonnie, asked that we wait to visit in 
person until he is settled in his new home. 

 
 No longer able to attend worship at Holland Church: Henrietta Liesveld, 
 Haven Manor, Barb Sears at Orchard Park, Lincoln NE.  
 
Stay Connected 

You may view past sermons on our streaming site: YouTube - Holland 
Church Nebraska. You can access both the bulletin and newsletter from 

our website. Go to www.thehollandchurch.org and click on “News.” 
 

Contact information for Pastor Anthony 
402-984-3702  call or text him          Church phone: 402-792-2004 

Office hours 9 a.m. – 1:00 p.m.     Monday-Friday 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



Sign up to serve cookies during our Fellowship Time. There are cookies in 
the freezer for you to serve if you want. You are responsible for making 
coffee, serving, and cleaning up.  
 

       
Hearing assist devices are available for use during the service.  They are 
stored in the back room of the sanctuary. If you need help with using  
them, talk with the person in the sound booth.   

 

Information for the bulletin needs to be given to Carol Auman by Thursday 
of  each week by 1:00 p.m.  You may also place announcements on the 
calendar in room 4. 
 
Information for newsletters needs to be given to Carol Auman or Ann 
Wubbels  by Thursday of the last week of the month. 

 
 

Our Liturgical cloth is changed to white for celebration, joy, purity, and 
victory. 

Serving Today Next Week 

Children and Worship Gary Pence Faye Weckle 

Coffee Jerry and Cindy Widhalm Gloria Clark 

Greeter 
April  

Don and Susan  
O’Connor 

May 
? 

Sound/Video/Streaming 
 

April 
Clark and Caleb 

Liesveld 

May 
Dick Marolf 

        Toss Box 
April 14 

Dan Lange 

 
April 21 

Mike Peters 
 


